Your reference: D13/008381

4™ September 2013

VICTORIA POLICE
Chief Commissioners Office
Victoria Police Centre

637 Flinders Street
Docklands 3008
VICTORIA, AUSTRALIA

Mark Galliot (Inspector)

Deputy Chief of Staff to the Chief Commissioner

Dear Mark Galliot,

Brian Shaw
P.O. Box 800
Werribee, 3030
0487 195 522

Enclosed is a copy of documents lodged at the Federal Court of Australia and sent to respective

authorities.

For now,

Brian Shaw
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VICTORIA POLICE Chief Commissioner’s Office

Vicioria Police Centre

637 Flinders Street

Docklands 3008

Victoria Australia

Telephone (61 3} 9247 6890
Facsimile {61 3) 9247 6849

PO Box 913

Our Ref: D13/008381 e

L]
Australian-Freedem-eague ﬁQlN\f wd ?Lf A
PO Box 800
Werribee Vic 3030

Dear Sir/Madam,

I write on behalf of the Chief Commissioner to acknowledge your
correspondence reporiing an alleged criminal fraud associated with the
enactment of the Courts and Tribunals Legislation (Further Amendment) Act
2000.

| have reviewed the information contained in your letter and am satisfied that
your allegations are without foundation. No action will be taken by Victoria
Police in relation to this matter.

Yours sincerely,

e~ 4

Mark Galliott

Inspector

Deputy Chief of Staff to the
Chief Commissioner
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